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ISSUE BRIEF 

 

Proposed Change in the Law 

In the provision applicable to IMRF, it removes a reference to conservation police officers 
participating with SERS who are eligible to transfer IMRF service credit to SERS. 

The main provisions of the bill abolish some state agency police forces and transfer those 
operations to the Illinois State Police. 

 

Reasons for Position 

The bill would have no substantive effect on IMRF. The transfer language in the IMRF statute is a 
permanent provision and all changes to the dates and eligible members are in the SERS statute. 
This would merely remove one SERS member job title from the list of those potentially eligible to 
transfer service credit in the future. 

House Bill 3575:  
Conservation Police Officers 

IMRF Position:  
NEUTRAL 

Sponsor:  
Representative Rita Mayfield 


